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From: William Jordan <info@midasgoldcomments.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 5:02 PM
To: Support Stibnite; jay.natoli@gmail.com; natalie
Subject: Lost lotta money  listening to touts raving about this company. Talt is not cheap. First 

get some results.

U.S.F.S., 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold Idaho's Draft 
Environmental Impact Statement. Public participation is a huge part of the permitting process and I appreciate the 
opportunity to share my thoughts. 
 
Midas Gold Idaho is proposing a great project for Idaho's economy, citizens and environment. When the project goes 
into production, the company plans to invest $1 billion in Idaho and provide approximately 1,000 jobs over the course of 
the mine's life. Midas Gold has made a commitment to look to Idaho first for talent and supplies which will have a major 
trickledown effect and positively impact many facets of the state's economy. 
 
Thank you for reviewing my comments. Again, I urge you to permit Midas Gold's carefully thought out plan as outlined 
under alternative two. 
 
Thanks for your time, 
 
 
William Jordan 
 
 


